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  E N V I R O N M E N T A L  S E R V I C E S  

LAKE ELMO WEST CONNECTION 
PROJECT UPDATE #2 
The contractor is nearing completion of the initial pits and is preparing to move operations to the area 
along I-94, west of the Bielenberg Bridge. Progress continues as crews finish excavating the first two 
shafts, which will serve as the endpoints for the first tunneling segment. 
Once the shaft construction is finalized, the team will shift focus to setting up for tunneling activities. 
This phase includes mobilizing specialized equipment and ensuring all systems are ready to support 
the tunneling process efficiently. Tunneling activities are set to begin December 16, 2024. 
Stay tuned for further updates as we move closer to beginning tunneling operations. 
Contact Us 
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out via the project email or hotline listed below.  
Email: comment@LakeElmoWConnection.com 
Hotline: 651-302-3314 
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